
 

 

 
June 4, 2021 

Time: 3:00pm – 3:30pm 

Macario Garcia Elementary 

Room: Library 

Meeting called by: Linda Bellard 

Type of meeting: SDMC 

Facilitated by: Linda Bellard, Principal 

Minutes 

  
Principal Bellard opened the meeting at 3:05 p.m.by welcoming and thanking the committee members for their attendance and 

participation.  Other members present were Debbra Currier, Loretta Carlisle, Roberto Moratilla-Farinas, Catalina Diaz, and 

Kimberly Steele.  Principal Bellard stated the purpose of the meeting was to give updates and to give members an opportunity 

to provide input on the agenda items.   

 

The committee will start working on the 2021-2022 School Improvement Plan as soon as 2020-2021 STAAR and TELPAS 

results are received.  However, we can begin the prework now utilizing district and campus EOY data (Ren360, DRA, Imagine 

Math, and Imagine Literacy, HFWE and retention rate).  The SDMC will take a more active role in the development of the 

2021-2022 School Improvement Plan.  

 

The budget is based on the enrollment projection of 445 students.  Staffing is based on student enrollment as well.  We really 

need to engage in marketing our school to increase enrollment.  Any ideas from the committee? 

 

Principal Bellard stressed the need for vertical content planning prior to the 2021-2022 school year.  This year there the critical 

needs include both remediation and interventions. Ms. Rush and Ms. Zohra agreed to work on the committee.  She asked for an 

update on whether any other teachers committed to work with the planning committee?   No other teachers committed to 

participate in summer planning.  

 

2021 STAAR/TELPAS results are still pending.  Data will be shared as soon as received. 

 
 

There were no other topics discussed.  Principal Bellard thanked the committee and adjourned the meeting at 3:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 


